
Salisbury Area Board – 6th July 2017 
 
Service Advice Note in regard to  
Agenda Item 11 “Street & Bus Stop Signage” 
 
 
Highway Service Statement 
 
Wiltshire Council in its provision of signage is complying with its Highway Inspection 
Manual (please find attached).   
 
Street name plates and bus signage is not detailed within this document.  The 
council will consider requests for these types of signage against other priorities.  Due 
to the nature of the highway service, safety and statutory time limited works are 
given priority.  The council is unable to give a commitment to the timely delivery of 
bus and street name plate signage. 
 
Proposal  
 
For discussion at the board meeting 
 

1. Wiltshire Council to note the area board’s concerns about the commitment to 
non-Inspection Manual signage replacement and current delivery. 
 

2. The area board formally request Wiltshire Council to consider additional 
funding for the provision of street name plate and bus shelter signage across 
the county from the next financial year. Or  
 

3.   The local councils consider funding the replacement of non-Highway 
Inspection Manual signage where they feel appropriate, in-line with the criteria 
available and approval of the Highway Service.   

 
 
 
Passenger Transport Service Statement 
 
Cllr Dalton’s specific issues are being revisited and a response will be issued as 
soon as possible. 
 
In regard to other local bus stop signage concerns (missing ones, faulty ones etc) – 
each should be referred to the Passenger Transport Unit for assessment and 
response. 
 

 
 

 


